
Coronavirus & the BBAC

We share the concerns about the Coronavirus. The well-being of our
students & visitors is always of great importance to the BBAC.

We will continue to monitor the situation carefully & follow
recommendations from federal, state & local authorities.

MEANWHILE:
​Stay home if you are sick.
Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds. Use
at least a 60% alcohol-based hand sanitizer if soap and water are not
available.
Avoid touching your face.
Cover nose or mouth with a tissue or flexed elbow when coughing or
sneezing.
If you’ve traveled to a country that has a Level 3 Travel Health
Notice (widespread, ongoing transmission), including China, Italy,
Iran and South Korea, do not come to the BBAC. You should stay
home for at least 14 days from the time you left that country and practice
social distancing.

As a reminder: class size @ the BBAC is usually 12 or less. Know that
we have increased cleaning services with daily (or more frequent)
disinfection of items often used plus handrails, doorknobs/pulls, the
elevator, etc.



We will continue to keep you informed via emails & our website.
If you have questions, don't hesitate to phone 248.644.0866.

With best regards, Annie VanGelderen, BBAC President & CEO

For the most up-to-date & accurate information, click this link to
the Centers for Disease Control & Prevention.

Visit our website - BBArtCenter.org

248.644.0866

 ​  ​

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html?s_cid=+fb_covid_19&fbclid=IwAR1xFT5PsY3EO5yyycl7zhKLDcRDruK9bUxXdLNUaC6dUHTXWXve-vcHH3Q
http://bbartcenter.org
https://www.facebook.com/BBArtCenter/
https://www.instagram.com/bb.artcenter/

